Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.
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Sept. 1st     Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes Reykjanes Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000adtb

Sept. 2nd Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes SE of JP Tinian Town pre-WW2, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aek2

Sept. 3rd Magnitude 6.3 Earthquake strikes ENE of Sungjibaegam, North Korea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aert 

Sept. 4th           Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake strikes NNE of Bristol Island, South Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000afh9

Sept. 5th           Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ESE of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aful

Sept. 7th           Magnitude 6.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Chichi-shima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ahlq

Sept. 8th           Magnitude-8.1, Mexico's strongest earthquake in a century kills at least 32 dead, over 200 injured
http://abcnews.go.com/International/magnitude-earthquake-rocks-southern-mexico-felt-capital/story?id=49695667

Sept. 8th           Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SSW of Paredon, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ahv7

Sept. 10th         Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SW of Paredon, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aj51 

Sept. 4th           Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake strikes NNE of Bristol Island, South Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000afh9

Sept. 5th           Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes ESE of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aful

Sept. 7th           Magnitude 6.1 Earthquake strikes WNW of Chichi-shima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ahlq

Sept. 8th           Magnitude-8.1, Mexico's strongest earthquake in a century kills at least 32 dead, over 200 injured
http://abcnews.go.com/International/magnitude-earthquake-rocks-southern-mexico-felt-capital/story?id=49695667

Sept. 8th           Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SSW of Paredon, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ahv7

Sept. 10th         Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SW of Paredon, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aj51

Sept. 10th         Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake strikes Reykjanes Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ajpe

Sept. 11th         Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes SE of Iwo Jima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000ak7u

Sept. 14th         Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake strikes SSE of Agrihan, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000amk5

Sept. 15th         Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake strikes NNW of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000anjp

Sept. 17th         Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake strikes W of Kandrian, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000apif 

Sept. 19th Magnitude 7.1 earthquake kill at least 44 as buildings collapse in Mexico
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/09/19/world/americas/mexico-earthquake.html  

Sept. 19th Magnitude 3.6 earthquake hits Los Angeles
http://www.ibtimes.com/36-magnitude-earthquake-hits-los-angeles-sending-twitter-frenzy-2591326

Sept. 22nd Magnitude 5.7 quake hits off northern California
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/magnitude-57-quake-hits-off-northern-california-usgs/ar-AAsmvMs?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Sept. 23rd New earthquake shakes jittery Mexico
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/new-earthquake-shakes-jittery-mexico/ar-AAsn8Qu?OCID=ansmsnnews11 

Sept. 18th         Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000apru

Sept. 18th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike WSW of Illapel, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000apwd

Sept. 18th         Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike S of San Francisco del Mar, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000apx5

Sept. 19th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike SW of Tres Picos, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aqji

Sept. 19th         Magnitude 7.1 earthquake strike ESE of Ayutla, Mexico killing at least 44 as buildings collapse
https://www.nytimes.com/2017/09/19/world/americas/mexico-earthquake.html

Sept. 20th         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strike W of Auckland Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000arel

Sept. 20th         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strike ESE of Kamaishi, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000arxv

Sept. 20th         Magnitude 6.4 earthquake strike NNW of Isangel, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000as2f

Sept. 20th         Magnitude 5.9 earthquake strike N of Finschhafen, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000as5x

Sept. 20th         Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike NNE of Kemeduran, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000as7r

Sept. 22nd        Magnitude 5.5 quake hits ENE of San Jose del Cabo, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000at0m

Sept. 22nd        Magnitude 5.7 quake hits off northern California, W of Ferndale
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/magnitude-57-quake-hits-off-northern-california-usgs/ar-AAsmvMs?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Sept. 23rd        Magnitude 5.8 earthquake shakes SW of Paredon in jittery, Mexico
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/new-earthquake-shakes-jittery-mexico/ar-AAsn8Qu?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Sept. 23rd         Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strike SSE of Matias Romero, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000atjv

Sept. 23rd         Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike NW of Kadingilan, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000atpb

Sept. 24th         Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike SSW of Paredon, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000atwe

Sept. 25th         Magnitude 5.9 earthquake strike S of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000aulg

Sept. 26th         Magnitude 6.4 earthquake strike South of the Fiji Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000autd

Sept. 26th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike ESE of Hachinohe, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000av31 

